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Classroom Behaviour and Choices 

 

� Every pupil has a right to a good education. 

� Every pupil has a responsibility to ensure that 

their behaviour does not disrupt the 

education of others. 

� All pupils will be treated in the same way. 

� All teachers will operate a Yellow 

Card / Red Card system. 

o Verbal Warning 

o Yellow Card (Final warning)  
o Red Card (Detention and/or On-call) 

� Detentions will NOT be issued lightly; you will 

have been well warned. 

� Teachers will always encourage you to change 

your behaviour to avoid you being issued a 

detention. 

� You will always have choice: 

o Change your behaviour. 

o Not change your behaviour.   

� Detention will always be as a result of you 

making the wrong choice 

� Your Parent/Carer kept informed and 

encouraged to be involved. 

� If given a detention for poor classroom 

behaviour, you will NOT return to usual 

class until you have completed it. 

� When your are out of your usual class you will 

be provided with the work your class are 

doing but will not be with your friends 

� You can choose to accept the consequence of 

your actions (do the detention) and get back 

to class quickly. 

� When you return to class your teacher will 

talk to you about how you can avoid this 

happening again. 
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Frequently Asked Questions 
 

1. Do teachers have to give me a warning 

before a detention? 

 

Usually Yes. Although sometimes a teacher may decide 
to go directly to detention, if the problem is serious 
enough. 
 
 
2. How will the teacher give me a detention? 

 

The teacher will give you a letter to take home. This 
letter will have the details of the detention on it. 
There will also be a tear off part which you must 
return to the SCHOOL OFFICE/REGISTER TEACHER 
the next morning. 
 
A text message informing of the detention will also be 
sent home if this facility is available. 
 

 

3. What will happen if I forget the slip from home? 

 

The school will phone your home to check if you can do 
the detention that evening. If there is no reply the 
school will arrange by another means how the detention 
will be completed. 
 

 

4. How long is a detention and what will I do? 

 

Monday – Thursday detention will be from 3.45pm until 
4.30 pm. On Friday detention will be for 1 hour from 
12.00pm -1.00pm at the discretion of the school. 
During detention, you will be given a piece of work 
which you will do in silence until dismissed. 
 

5. When will I do detention? 

 

A detention will always be given for the day after the 
teacher issues you with the letter, except on Thursday 
and Friday these will be completed a on Monday. 
 

6. Can I stay in my class until I do my detention? 

 

If a detention is for classroom behaviour, you will not 
be allowed to return to class until the detention has 
been completed. 
 

7. What will happen if I do not do the detention? 

 

Your Head of House will phone your home to make 
alternative arrangements. 
 

8. If I just forget, can I do the detention the 

following evening? 

 

If you provide a note from home giving permission and 
you ask the teacher who issued the detention, then you 
MAY be allowed to do it the next night. 
 

9. What will happen if I miss a detention 

after my Head of House contacting home? 

 

This would not be good. 
 
The school will phone your home and a letter will be 
sent out to your parents, inviting them to come into 
the school to discuss your situation. 
 

10. What will happen once I have done the 

detention? 

 
Your teacher will want to talk with you about what has 
happened and how you can stop it happening again. If 
you have been out of class, you will be allowed to 
return. 

11. What is the point of detention? 

 

To provide a consequence for disruptive actions and 
help you make better choices. 
 

12. I usually get a bus so how do I get home? 

 

You should really sort this out with home when you 
inform them that you have a detention. It maybe 
possible to arrange a lift, many pupils stay at school 
for other purposes and getting home never seems to 
be a huge problem. 
 

13. Why do I have to tell my parents, 

because I’ll get grounded? 

 

Parents and carers have a right to know where you are 
and a responsibility to try to ensure that your 
behaviour is not disrupting the education of others. 
We hope that informing home of a problem at school 
will allow everybody who cares for you to help you to 
change your behaviour. 
 

14. Why do my parents need to come in if I do not 

do a Friday detention? 

 

You will have failed to appear on two occasions or we 
will have been unable to contact home it is important to 
invite your parent/carer into school to discuss the 
problem. It also allows us to ensure that our 
communication information is accurate, in case we have 
the same difficulty communicating with your home if 
you became unwell at school. 
 


